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Wednesday 13th November 2024 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
This week, some families will receive an attendance letter as their child’s attendance is 
currently below 95%.  Please do not worry if you receive this letter and your child was off 
due to a medical reason, such as chicken pox.  Children do get ill and please be reassured, 
that we do not want ill children sent into school.   
 
We have a duty to make parents / carers aware of their child’s attendance and it is Crofty 
Trust’s policy to send letters for children below 95% as a means of informing you. 
The government are very clear that they expect schools to monitor attendance closely and 
expect schools to demonstrate the actions they have taken.   
 
For most children below 95%, we will  continue to monitor them and as long as their 
attendance increases there will be no further action required. Unfortunately, for a few, the 
school may have ongoing concerns and, should that be the case, I will contact those families 
to discuss how we can work together to improve attendance. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mrs Lagdon 
Deputy Headteacher  
 


